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Former Port Washington resident Bernice Hansen died Saturday, April 13, at her daughter
Pamela Elam’s house in Centerville, Utah. She was 86.

A funeral service for Mrs. Hansen will be held at 11 a.m. Saturday, April 20, at St. Peter of
Alcantara Catholic Church in Port Washington. Father Patrick Wendt will officiate.

Visitation will be at the church from 9 a.m. until the service.

Interment will be in St. Mary’s Cemetery, Port Washington.

Memorials to the Port Catholic School library are suggested.

Funeral arrangements are being handled through Poole Funeral Home, Port Washington.




